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What’s on at Truscott St 

Monday 21 August 

Tuesday 22 August 

Wednesday 23 August 

Friday 25 August 

 

Saturday 26 August 

Monday 28 August 

Thursday 31 August 

Friday 1 September 

 

 

 

Saturday 2 September 

Tuesday 5 September 

Friday 8 September 

Author visit– Illustrator Craig Smith 

Zone Athletics Carnival 

Book Week Parade 

Assembly: 1D 

Final day for PRC entries 

Twice New  Stall and Book stall collection day 

Fruit & Vegetable Month commences 

School Disco 

Fathers’ Day Stall 

Assembly: Junior & Senior Bands 

Summer PSSA re-commences – Round 6 

Band Music Evening 

Twice New Stall and Book Stall collection day 

Choir Rehearsal at Ryde 

Assembly:4B 

PSSA Round 7 

Additional dates are available on the School Website and Skoolbag Calendar and may be subject to change 

 



  Dear Parents and Carers 

 

PSSA Finals 
Friday saw our PSSA AFL team  playing in the Grand Final, a very impressive result for a small school.  
Our team played hard in very windy conditions and were runners up on the day.  Congratulations to all 
players for giving your all. 
 
Zone Carnival 

The Zone Athletics carnival will be held tomorrow at Sydney Olympic Park.  Please remember that the 

bus leaves school at 8:00 am.  I am sure our competitors will represent our school very well indeed both 

as competitors and spectators.  Our thanks to Mrs Sarti for all the effort she has put into the  

organisation of this event for the benefit of our students. 

 

Parent/Teacher Interviews 

We are holding Parent/teacher interviews from the 4th September until the 15th September 2017 for 

those parents who wish to make an appointment.  Our online booking system is now open and will close 

on Friday 1st September.  If you would like to make a booking please follow the instructions on the  

emailed sheet.  

 

Earn and Learn  

This year Truscott Street will once again be participating in the Woolworths Earn & Learn Program until 

Tuesday 19th September or while stock lasts, we are collecting Woolworths Earn & Learn Stickers.  If you 

regularly shop at Woolworths we ask if you could please collect the stickers and either send them into 

the school office or drop them into the Truscott Street collection boxes at Top Ryde, Macquarie Centre 

and Woolworths Marsfield.  At the end of the promotion, we’ll be able to get some great new  

equipment, including resources for Maths, English and Science. 

 

Enrolments 2018 

Enrolments are now being taken for Kindergarten 2018.  Children who will be turning 5 years old on or 

before 31st July, 2018 are eligible for enrolment.  If you are intending to enrol your child, or know of 

children in the local area, who are intending to enrol at Truscott Street next year, could you please  

contact the office for an enrolment form.  

Marion Blomfield 

Principal 
 
 
 
 



  
Truscott Street Achievers 

Congratulations to the following students who received the following awards last week. 

 

PSSA Results 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Winter and Summer PSSA  

Congratulations to all teams who competed in the winter PSSA competitions. Please return your child’s 

netball dress or AFL/Soccer Jersey this week to get your deposit back. Summer sports including Volley 

ball, Newcomb Ball, Tee Ball and Softball will start again in week 7 (Friday 1st September). Softball and 

Tee Ball training will commence on Thursday 31st August and Volley ball and Newcomb Ball training will 

commence on Friday 1st September. 

Soccer 

Well done to all soccer players on a great season. A special congratulations to the senior soccer team for 

making it through to the semi finals. Throughout the season both teams demonstrated fantastic soccer 

skills, teamwork and determination. A reminder that all soccer team members need to return their  

jerseys to the office ASAP. 

Thank you very much for a wonderful season and a special thanks to all the parents who have dropped 

their children off for training or cheered on the teams from the sideline. 

I have thoroughly enjoyed coaching both teams and taking them to PSSA each Friday. 

Sam Judge 

Truscotts Truscotts 

Nicholas L Yr 1 Elena C K 

Lennox B Mc Yr 1 Luca G KT 

Alana CR Yr 1 Maddison C Yr 2 

Walter C T Yr 1 Lucas R Yr 3 

Jay P KW Jayden S Yr 1 

Holly J Yr 1 Aditi S Yr 1 

Truscotts Truscotts 

Amit P Yr 3 Noah W Yr 1 

Scarlett M Yr 2 Nina O’N Yr 2 

Benjamin M Yr 3 Noam S KW 

Lachlan F Yr 3 Harry W KW 

Hannah A Yr 1 Lara M Yr 1 

Senior Soccer Junior Soccer Senior AFL Junior AFL 

TSPS v  TSPS   TSPS   TSPS v Hunters Hill  

Friendly Friendly Friendly 22-39 (Final) 

Player of the match Player of the match Player of the match Player of the match 

Jasmine C Whole team Whole team Whole team 

Senior A Netball Junior A Netball Senior B Netball Junior B Netball 

TSPS  TSPS TSPS  TSPS  

Friendly Friendly Friendly Friendly 

Player of the match Player of the match Player of the match Player of the match 

Whole team Whole team Whole team Whole team 

Post Homes 

Ilay E Yr 4                 Aden B Yr 6 

Phoebe B Mc Yr  6 Luca G KT 

Maddison C Yr 2    Lena L Yr 3 

Charlie C Yr 2          Noam S KW 

Walter C T Yr 1 



   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Office News 
Please return washed AFL & soccer jerseys and netball dresses to the office ASAP to receive your $25 

deposit back. 

Don’t forget to put your Woolworths Earn and Learn stickers into the box in the foyer. 

Pam Jurd 

Administration Manager 

 

School News 

Get Loud for Fruit and Veg Month!!! 

 
Fruit & Veg Month runs during the last four weeks of  

Term 3 

Monday 28 August to Friday 22 September 2017. 

 

Australians do not eat enough fruit and vegetables. The results from the 2014-2015 National Health  

Survey showed that only 5.1% of both children and adults met the dietary guidelines for the number of 

serves of fruit and vegetables. 

This means that almost 95% of the Australian population is not eating enough fruit and vegetables 

which can have widespread implications on our health and wellbeing. And it’s likely that most  

Australians are not even aware of the problem.  

We can, and need to, eat more fruit and vegetables! 

This year’s Fruit & Veg Month – ‘Get Loud for Fruit & Veg!’ is aimed at students encouraging other  

children, their families and their communities to eat more fruit and vegetables. With your support, we 

hope our students (and the whole school community) develop healthy eating habits that last well  

beyond the month of activities.  

As a whole school we will be participating in educational healthy eating activities in the classroom and 

encouraging families to pack healthy lunches for school. We will be introducing ‘Nude Food’ back every 

Tuesday during Fruit and Veg month, awards will be given to those students with the ‘nudist’ lunches! 

As an initiative to stay healthy beyond Fruit and Veg month ‘Nude food’ will continue every Tuesday for 

the rest of the year! 

Let’s get loud for fruit and vegetables! 

Monday   Student Banking 

Wednesday   Canteen open 

Thursday    Canteen open 

Friday    Canteen open 

    Uniform Shop open 8.30am—9.15am 

    11.30am school assembly 



  
Library News 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

P&C News 
Fathers’ Day stall 

Our Fathers’ Day stall will be held on Friday 1 September. All gifts are $6 and can be ordered on  

Flexischools or at the office. Students will come down to the stall and choose a gift. 

 

Fete News 

Only 27 days to go.... 

 

Our collection day for Twice New stall and Book stall is this Saturday from 11.00am to 1.00pm. Please 

deliver items to the school hall via Ryrie Street gate. There will be a final collection day on 2 September. 

We will be sorting and labelling items as they arrive. 

 

Thank you to those who volunteered to help sell raffle tickets this Saturday at Top Ryde Shopping  

Centre.  Unfortunately, we have decided to cancel this stall due to end of season sport presentations 

and lack of volunteers. Selling tickets at alternative locations is a way to advertise our fete, engage the 

wider community and raise funds from sources other than school families.  We will still hold our raffle 

selling stall at Cox’s Rd Mall on 2/9 and at the school on election day.  If you are able to assist in  

volunteering on either Saturday please email truscott.fundraising@gmail.com. 

 

We are going to defer the letterbox drop for a week. Flyers will be available for collection in the office on 

Wednesday 30/8 in bundles of 50. If you can assist with the letterbox, please collect flyers from Pam and 

mark off the street that you are going to deliver them to.  In the meantime please like and share our  

Facebook event to start letting people know to save the date. 

Fete Committee 

 

 

 

What will you dress up as? 

It's time to get excited for our Book Week Parade at Truscott Street. This event will be held on 

Wednesday this week.  

Students may choose to dress up as any book character.  

Costumes need not be expensive as many book character costumes can be created using  

everyday clothing. If you are stuck for ideas just google ‘Book Week Parade” in 

images. Our parade will start at 9.45am . After the parade parents are welcome 

to take photos.  

 

What a great way to celebrate Book Week! 

mailto:truscott.fundraising@gmail.com


  
P&C News continued 

 

 

 



   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                         

 

 



   


